From:

To: Planning

Cc: Hilary Saunders

Subject: Ref NYM/2019/0628/FL
Date: 02 October 2020 23:49:38

Dear Mrs Saunders,

Re construction of 2no single dwellings with associated access, parking, and amenity at land to rear of
Brookfield, Maltongate, Thornton Dale.

We again write to reaffirm our objection to the re submission of plans to develop the land to the rear of
Brookfield Maltongate.

There have been several changes to the proposed parking arrangements for Brookfield and surrounding
properties. Parking remains a major concern, especially on Maltongate, which has limited parking used by
existing dwellings.

We also note the inspectors appeal of 1 August 2017 clearly stated ‘any development which would have
unacceptable impact on the setting of a listed building will not be permitted’

May we therefore again endorse our objection as previously communicated on 19 October 2019 and 4 June
2020

Yours sincerely,

David and Christine Anderson
Bridge House,

Maltongate

Sent from my iPhone
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